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PV Primary School 
5571 US Route 6, Andover, OH 44003 

www.pvschools.org      440-293-6206 

 

The PV Primary newsletter is a bi-monthly communication used to 

find out the great things that are happening at school and keep 

informed about upcoming events. 

 

A New School Year! 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year at PV Primary!  We would 

like to highlight new staff members and let you know about some 

staff changes you will see this year. 

Mrs. Janice Rumbaugh has joined us as a new Intervention Tutor, 

Mrs. Rachel Timlin will be serving our online learning students this 

year and Ms. Danni Sharkey will be one of our second grade 

teachers.  We know that no matter the changes, we will continue 

to provide our students with what is best for their academic and 

social-emotional well-being!  

Our focus again this school year is Positive Behavior Intervention 

and Support (PBIS).  Successful student behavior is a result of a 

partnership between school staff, students and parents.  We will 

continue to teach, monitor and provide feedback to our students 

regarding expected behaviors.  We will encourage our students to 

be a PV Primary Laker!  Your student should have brought home 

information about what that means! 

We are thrilled to be back to in-person learning and are excitedly 

looking forward to another fabulous year at PV Primary! 

Classroom Party Information 

This year our school events are guided by the current situation and 

health and safety protocols.  Unfortunately, we are unable to hold 

our annual Halloween parade.  However, we can still have our 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 9 

No School for Students 

October 23 

Report Cards go home 

October 30 

Halloween Parties 

November 12 

Parent-Teacher Conferences    

4:00-7:00 pm 

November 13 

Parent-Teacher Conferences    

8:00 am-12:00 pm 

November 25 

Staff In-Service                      

No School for Students 

November 26-30 

Thanksgiving Break – No 

School 

 
 

 

As Lakers, 

we work together 

to achieve 

our best. 
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classroom Halloween parties.  These will be held Friday, October 

30.  Due to visitor limitations in our health and safety protocols, 

parents are unable to attend the classroom parties.  Anything 

being sent in for the classroom parties needs to be store bought.  

For details related to your child’s classroom party, please contact 

your child’s teacher.  Thank you for understanding as we navigate 

how to have some fun with our kids while still following our health 

and safety guidelines! 

Of course, fun will be had with dressing in costumes the day of our 

parties!  Details regarding Halloween costumes will be sent home 

at a future date. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

This year parent-teacher conferences will be held during evening 

and morning hours to accommodate parent work schedules.  

Conferences will be held Thursday, November 12 from 4-7pm and 

Friday, November 13 from 8:00 am – 12:00 pm.  Teachers will 

schedule conference times with parents to allow for social 

distancing and safety and health protocols.  Look for more 

information to come home as we get closer to those dates. 

 

 

 

Leader 

Accountable 

Kind 

Engaged 

Respectful 

 

 

 


